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India provides US$ 2.5 million to UNRWA for the welfare 
of Palestinian Refugees

The Government of India presented US$ 2.5 million (second tranche of a total
contribution of US$ 5 million for the Financial Year 2022-2023) to the United Nations
Relief and Works Agency for Palestine Refugees in the Near East (UNRWA), in support of
the Agency’s core programmes and services, including education, healthcare, relief and
social services.

The  financial  contribution  was  presented  to  Ms.  Xuran  Wu,  Associate  Donor
Relations  and  Projects  Officer,  Department  of  External  Relations,  UNRWA  at  the
Representative Office of India in Ramallah, Palestine.
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